\ 8th Grade Newsletter
STEM September

Science Fair Updates:

All students at the STEM Academy are required to participate in the Science Fair. Deadlines & other
information have already been sent home. Students will be given some time in school to complete but are
expected to complete the majority of the project at home.

For more information on the Science Fair, check out the 8" grade webpage!

Career Excursion for September

We will be visiting the LOTT Wet Science Center in Olympia on September 17th, 2015
Departure: 9:00 am by Bus Return: 3:30 pm

Bring: Sack Lunch, $10, Closed Toe Shoes, & Jacket

Chaperones: We will need 6 chaperones. Please contact Mrs. Ortenzo!

Students will learn about the Urban Water Cycle in connection to the learning about the general cycling of
water through Earth's Systems. They will explore how humans clean and treat water and available careers.

Uniforms are required on the trip.

Career Excursions

Career Excursions have a $10 monthly fee. Please ensure that you have sent in your $10 at the beginning of
each month and have signed the year’s permission slip. (If your family is unable to afford this fee, please ask
us about scholarships) If you are interested in chaperoning, please contact Mrs. Ortenzo or Ms. Lippy!

Technology Policy

Please make sure you have signed and returned the technology policy agreement for your student. This allows
students to access both school and personal technology. Failure to follow expectations will result in the loss of
both school and personal technology access.

Upcoming Events

Sept 02 — First Day of School

Sept 08 — First Day of X Block

Sept 14 — Career Excursion Fees Due!

Sept 17 — Career Excursion: Lott Wet Science Center
Sept 30 - Crazy Hair Day - uniform required

Contact Information

Mrs. Ortenzo & Ms. Lippy
ashley.ortenzo@bremertonschools.org or karen.lippy@bremertonschools.org
(360) 473-4643 (360) 473-4644

Web: http://www.bremertonschools.org/domain/1373




